
 
Dear Thumbuddy Special, 
 
 Thank you so much for buying us a new van with a ramp. We really needed it 
because our old car was getting old and was not working well. I’ve always wanted to go 
to Texas to visit my aunt but we didn’t trust our old car because we where afraid that it 
would leave us in the middle of nowhere. Thanks to this new van we will be able to go to 
Texas. I will also feel safer because the new van will have a seat belt for my wheelchair. I 
also want to thank you guys for all the other thing you’ve given me they have really 
helped me throughout my life specially my wheelchair. I want to give a special thanks to 
Mrs. Mary Ellen Connelly and her family for helping me and my family.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Serrano Family 


